
From: Pat Kilzer <REDACTED> 
Date: October 9, 2022 at 12:36:18 PM PDT 
To: bswanson@ci.carmel.ca.us 
Cc: "Chip Rerig:" <crerig@ci.carmel.ca.us> 
Subject: Ulrika Plaza 

 
Good morning gentlemen. Director Swanson, I am a San Diego resident who had 
emailed you previously relative to the creeping architectural changes that we and our 
local friends here have been observing on our regular vacays to Carmel. My outreach 
today is specific to the Ulrika Plaza project. It appears to me that you, and the Board, 
have been sensitive, receptive and responsive to your community relative to the 
ultimate look, feel and experience that this plaza will provide. I applaud you all for this 
and for your patience – the job is not an easy one! I am familiar with the current design 
and agree – this will be a lovely and culturally homogeneous addition to Carmel. I do 
urge you and the Board to proceed with the undertaking as quickly as possible. Clearly 
the vast majority of the community not only endorses this effort; but is desperately 
anxious to add this gem to the local landscape in place of the unsightly “Pit”. We 
vacationers down here look forward to visiting this new addition to the city! 
  
Sincere thanks for your time, efforts and consideration. 
  
Pat Kilzer 
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